
Bard College Division of Social Srudies

November 8, 2003

Dr. Krishna Kant Shukla

Dear Dr. Shukla,

On behalf of the Religion and Asian Studies programs at Bard College, I
want to offer our most sincere gratitude for your presentation "Kabir in Song."
We are grateful for the opportunity to have met you and heard this wonderful
mUSIC.

Sincerely,

Richard H. Davis

Chair, Religion Program
Bard College
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